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The Working Group met on Monday afternoon with 6 members and 1 guest. 
 
Corrections were made to the draft that had been sent to IEEE for editorial comments. The 
revised draft will go to Bob Puckett for formatting and then to members of the LVSD for 
comment. The next step should be a ballot through IEEE. 
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